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February 16, 2011

Katie Gray
Verrill Dana, LLP
P.O. Box 586
One Portland Square
Portland, Maine 04112-0586
(207) 253-4738
kgray~verrilldana.com.

RE: Hannaford Energy, LLC, Competitive Electric Power Supplier Registration in
New Hampshire

Dear Ms. Gray:

This letter is in regard to Hannaford Energy, LLC, a supply customer ofNational
Grid (the Company). Typically, the Company requires competitive electric power
suppliers to complete electronic data interchange (EDI) testing in order to interface with
the Company’s system. The Company did not require Hannaford Energy, LLC. to
certification because Hannaford Energy, LLC is a self-supplier with a very limited
number of accounts.

The Company has successfully and without issue been able to meter and bill
Hannaford Energy’s accounts in New Hampshire since July. Therefore, Hannaford
Energy has completed any technical specifications required for conducting business with
the Company. No further action is required.

Regards,

Donna Marie Laura
Suppher Services

175 East Old Country Road, Hicksvilla, New York 11801 Ground Floor
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k Public Service Company of New Hampshire
of New ~P~ir~ Manchester, NH 03105-0330

(603) 669-4000
TheNo east Udlities System www.psnh.com

February 15, 2011

RE: Hannaford Energy, LLC, Competitive Electric Power Supplier Registration in New Hampshire

Dear Rich Silkman:

This letter is in regard to Hannaford Energy, LLC who is a self supply customer of Public Service
Company ofNew Hampshire (PSNH).

Typically, PSNH requires competitive electric power suppliers to complete electronic data interchange
(EDT) testing in order to interface with our system. PSNH did not require Hannaford Energy to
complete EDI testing because communicating by EDT is optional for self supply customers.

PSNH has successfully and without issue been able to meter and bill Hannaford Energy, LLC’s
accounts within PSNH’s distribution area since August 2010 for the purpose of self supply. Therefore,
there is no need for any further action involving EDT testing unless New Hampshire’s Public Utility
Commission requirements change in the future.

Sincerely,

Aaron Downing
Associate Analyst
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February 17,2011

Mr. Al-Azad lqbal
Utility Analyst 3
Electric Division
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Dear Mr. lqbal,

We have been working with Hannaford energy for many months and they have met the
needs of our communicating information regarding items such as enrollment and billing.
We did not require Hannaford to conduct EDI testing because they serve their own load.
However, it was in both of our interests to establish an efficient and effective
communications. The process we have set up is acceptable to New Hampshire Electric
Cooperative and apparently also works for Hannaford Energy.

Sincerely,

/~V~t&~vW~ &~
A William Bayard

Economist & Load Research Analyst
New Hampshire Electric Cooperative
579 Tenney Mtn. Highway
Plymouth, NH 03264-3154

Cc: Han naford Energy via e-mail
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February 16, 2011

Katie Gray
Verrill Dana, LLP
P.O. Box 586
One Portland Square
Portland, Maine 041 12-0586
(207) 253-4738
kgray@verrilldana.com

RE: Hannaford Energy, LLC, Competitive Electric Power Supplier Registration in New
Hampshire

Dear Ms. Gray:

This letter is in regard to Hannaford Energy, LLC, a supplier customer of Unitil Energy
Systems, Inc. (the Company). Typically, the Company requires competitive electric power
suppliers to complete electronic data interchange (EDI) testing in order to interface with the
Company’s system. The Company did not require Hannaford Energy to demonstrate EDI
capabilities because Hannaford Energy is a self-supplied customer. The Company has
successfully and without issue been able to meter and bill Hannaford Energy’s accounts in New
Hampshire since July. Therefore, Hannaford Energy has completed any technical specifications
required for conducting business with the Company. No further action is required.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Furino
Director, Energy Contracts

Coroorate Offlc~

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-772-0775
www.unitll.com




